
Help on the Coast 

Greetings, 

  My name is Daryl LeClerc and my Wife, Chastity and I have lived at 
Harbor Village Mobile Home and RV park for almost four years. This 
park is home to around 400 residents. With no lottery bonds this year 
we are at great risk of getting our rent raised by more than 30% or 
losing our place to live altogether. The housing needs in Newport are 
great, there simply would not be a place for these residents to go 
causing masive displacement. If there was ever a good reason to find 
the money in the budget and allocate the funds, this is it. We are 
mostly working class  working for a better future and low income 
residents on SSI.  

Thank you for reading. 

Daryl and Chastity LeClerc 


